
  

For your information and interest, a KPMG Money Budget/Insolvency Information Session is 

planned for Friday, April 9th from 9am to 11am approx. at the CEP Union Hall.  The 

information session will include the following subjects and is free of charge for Eurocan workers 

and displaced community workers: 

  

Budgeting and Money Management 

Alternative Solutions to Financial Problems 

Consumer Proposals and Bankruptcy 

  

The information session will be facilitated by KPMG Vice-President and Trustee, Carl Wikjord, 

who is based in the KPMG Prince George Office.  The session is approx. 1.5 hours in duration 

followed by a question&answer period.   

  

Registration is required for participation in this information session to ensure adequate meeting 

room/seating arrangements, by contacting Carole Gagnon at the Transitions Office at 250-632-

1398 or email at transitionsoffice@gmail.com. 

  

Should you have further questions, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

 

Carole Gagnon 

Transitions Co-ordinator (Kitimat/Terrace) 

Cell Phone: 250-632-1398 

Email: transitionsoffice@gmail.com 
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